
 
Monday, 7th December, 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians of the Graduating Class of 2020,  
 
Another day, another note! On the final day of school, the Year 6’s will be finishing the day 
with a​ C​O​L​O​U​R​ ​R​U​N​. Students will need to wear a ​white t-shirt​ that they won’t mind 
getting super colourful!  
 
Due to the restrictions parents will not be able to attend but it will be taped and we will take 
lots of photos.  
 
 
Thanks so much,  
Justin Barry, Margaret Van Der Peet, Belinda Coggin, Tess Haddock and Camille Rossouw 
 
 


